
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 so that presidents are elected by National Popular Vote. 

It is a shame, to have the current unqualified president in office, when he did not earn the 

most votes. The damage he is doing to our country may be irreversible, and is certainly 

setting our country back by decades. Many voted for him as a sign of protest, vs. truly 

thinking he could win and create his self-serving policies, that just line his own pocket and 

those of his family. 

It is our RIGHT to elect a president and it should not be gerrymandered by the current 

system. 

Thank you! Brooke 

Brooke DeCamp  

bdecamp99@bendbroadband.com  

2473 Condor Drive  

REDMOND, Oregon 97756 
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